
 

Cyril Gray 2022 
 
We assembled a team (just), which included bringing Charlie Plunkett out of golfing retirement 
and Rob Atton, who had recently turned 50 - thank you both for making the effort. 
 
On Thursday morning we took on a quality St Bees side in the main competition. Plunkett and 
Mike Schneidau lost, Hugh Curle and Atton won but Barry Hitchcock and Martin Lamb lost. 
Result 1-2. 
 
We then faced Dulwich in the Plate for the second year running on the same afternoon. 
Interestingly the results for each pairing were exactly as round 1 of the main competition. 
Result 1-2. 
 
Outside of the golf we enjoyed some merriment in the evening; enjoyed by all. 
 
I would encourage all OFs who have turned 50 to consider joining this event as it really is a 
relaxed format played at Worplesdon GC, a wonderful gem situated between Woking and 
Guildford. Next year the event is to be held from Wednesday, 21 June to Friday 23 June. 
 
l-r, Martin Lamb, Barry Hitchcock, Mike Schneidau, Charlie Plunkett, Rob Atton and Hugh Curle 
 

 


